From:

To: City Council

Cc:

Subject: Senior center

Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 7:15:34 PM

Hi everyone,

I read Diana Rich information about the senior center and funding and just read a letter on
Next-door from the senior center director. I believe the city is in a fiscal mess and any funds
we do have need to go to essential services, not nonprofits, no matter how wonderful they are.
The entire west county and certainly people who live just outside the city limits use the senior
center, community center, art center etc.,not just Sebastopol citizens.

Funding from the county would really help all of our nonprofits. Are you working with Lynda
Hopkins on getting more funding?

Thank you for listening and working so hard on the budget issues . Janese Nank

Sent from my Galaxy





